
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Friday, January 13, 2023 3:26 PM 
Shannon Hudson 

FILED 1/13/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00247-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20220185- WS- Limited Alternative Rate Increase - Various Systems 

Hi Shannon, 

Per your request below, the docket title for Docket 20220185 has been updated and Leighton Estates 
(WU991) has been added to the utilities in the docket. 

Dorothy 

From: Shannon Hudson <SHudson@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Friday, January 13, 2023 2:51 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20220185- WS- Limited Alternative Rate Increase - Various Systems 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Smallridge added another utility to the filing. The utility is Leighton Estates Utilities, 
LLC and the company code is WU991. In addition, there is a scrivener 's error in the name for Charlie Creek 
Utilities, LLC. Based on those two changes, please reflect the docket title as the following. 

Application for limited alternative rate increase in Hardee, Manatee, Marion, Polk, and Pasco Counties, by 
Charlie Creek Utilities, LLC, Crestridge Utilities, LLC, East Marion Utilities, LLC, Heather Hills Utilities, LLC, 
Holiday Gardens Utilities, LLC, Lake Yale Utilities, LLC, Leighton Estates Utilities, LLC, McLeod Gardens 
Utilities, LLC, Orange Land Utilities, LLC, Sunny Shores Utilities, LLC, Sunrise Water, LLC and West Lakeland 
Wastewater, LLC. 
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